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October 14, 2009

Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

References: 1) Docket No. 70-143; SNM-124
2) Letter from B. Marie Moore to the NRC; Final Status Survey Final Report for

Survey Units 1, 3, and 10, dated July 8, 2009 (21G-09-0025)
3) Letter from the NRC; Acceptance for Review of Final Status Survey Report for

Survey Units 1, 3, and 10, dated August 25, 2009 (TAC L32879)
4) Letter from B. Marie Moore to the NRC; Response to the Request to Provide a

Redacted Version of the Final Status Survey Report for Survey Units 1, 3, and
10, dated September 23, 2009 (21G-09-0146)

Subject: Printed Redacted Version of the Final Status Survey Report for Survey Units 1, 3,
and 10

Dear Sir/Madam:

Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc. (NFS) hereby submits a printed copy of the redacted version of the Final
Status Survey Report for Survey Units 1, 3, and 10, due to technical difficulties with the electronic version
submitted September 23, 2009, (Reference 4). The redacted version is suitable for public release.

Questions concerning this submittal may be directed to:
Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
Attn: Mr. Rik Droke, Licensing and Compliance Director (423) 743-1741
E-mail: rpdroke(anuclearfuelservices.com
1205 Banner Hill Rd.
Erwin, TN 37650

Please reference our unique document identification number (21G-09-0151) in any correspondence
concerning this letter.

Sincerely,

NUCLEAR FUEL SERVICES, INC.

B. Marie Moore
Director of Safety and Regulatory
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